
 

   

 16th June 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our school meals provider, Caterlink, will be holding a taster session for parents from 3.00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, 5th July.  Weather permitting, this will take place in the front playground.  Come along 
and try out the food that the children eat each day! 
 
We are also having some special lunch days over the next few weeks, which will take place as 
follows: 
 
Monday, 26th June Ramadan lunch  
Tuesday, 4th July Wimbledon lunch 
Thursday, 13th July Summer picnic 
 
If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like lunch on any of these days, please fill in the 
form below and return it to the school office as soon as possible.  We need to have definite numbers 
in advance of the above dates to enable the kitchen to order enough food for everybody. 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to supply lunch for children who have not returned the 
form. Please note that there is no need to book if your child normally has school dinners. 
 
Lunch is free for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  For Nursery children and Years 3 – 6, 
the cost for any of the above lunches will be £2.10 each.  Please send this in with the slip below 
(correct money please!). 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms. A. Parker 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
My child ________________________________ in Class ______________ would like to have 

lunch on: □ Monday, 26th June Ramadan lunch (please book by 21st June)  

   □ Tuesday, 4th July Wimbledon lunch (please book by 27th June) 

  □ Thursday, 13th July Summer picnic (please book by 6th July) 

 
Please enclose payment of £2.10 for each lunch (only if your child is in Nursery or Years 3 – 
6).   
 
Signed ………………………………….……………… 

   


